

We are excited to invite your student to join Cub Scout Pack 84!! Meetings are a bit different this year, but our adventures are still fun! If your Hoover student is interested in joining Scouts or if you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to us:

Lion: (Kindergarten)

Tiger: Chris Glass c.glass@minutesuites.com

Wolf: Robin Bligh rmbli811@gmail.com and Amy Chanez amychanez@gmail.com

Bear: Michelle Steen mandmsteen@yahoo.com

Webelos: Matt Zumwalt mzumwalt\_96z@hotmail.com

Council: Jenny Kolar jenny.kolar@yahoo.com

We look forward to you joining! Scout me in!